
RESOLUTIONS REPORT – MARY POTTER 

I hope you are thinking of resolutions that are needed to enhance our advocacy. The 

following dates have been confirmed by the Board for the Fall General Meeting: 

Submission of Resolutions and Updates by  September 30 

Resolutions sent to members    October 7 

Amendments sent in by      November 7 

Resolutions Committee review by    November 15 

Emerging Issues asap but no later than   November 15 

Resolutions with suggested amendments and  

Emerging Issues sent to members by   November 20 

 

The Fall General Meeting will be by Zoom on November 25. 

As determined at the last AGM, all Resolutions, Updates and Emerging Issues are to 

have a work plan for promoting them to government and the public. 

Please send your Resolutions to Mary Potter, Resolutions Chair, at 

jmpotter068@gmail.com 


